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Trusts and estates co-chair Michael I. Frankel presented at The New York State Society of CPAs Annual Estate Planning Conference on May 26. 
He sat on the “Recent Developments Panel, Including New York Tax Law Update” with Sharon L. Klein, Kevin Matz, and Anita S. Rosenbloom. 
Mr. Frankel spoke about planning for our clients in light of the increasing New York estate tax exemption and federal portability.
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